Representative Mike Doyle
306 Cannon HOB

Washington, DC 20515


Dear Representative Doyle,

In recent news, more details have come to light concerning the deplorable conditions for children and families in Customs and Border Protection holding facilities. These include the lack of health care and basic sanitary services. At least five children have died in these facilities in the last six months. To address the human rights crisis at our border, I ask you to


· Initiate an investigation into the treatment of migrants and asylum seekers in these facilities. This investigation should provide a basic accounting of how many people are held in which conditions and determine the circumstances that led to the deaths of five children;


· Help to pass legislation that would ensure minimum humanitarian standards and adequate independent oversight of all migrant holding facilities. Congress should also consider alternatives to the current practice of detaining migrants at the border

Sincerely,

